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5/2/2019 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

In response to your request regarding FDA approval of EZI-action® Drumpumps we are pleased to advise 

that: 

1. All polyethylene resin used in the manufacture of EZI-action® Drumpumps meet the 

requirements of the FDA Regulation 21 CFR 177.1520 ©2.1 

2. All polypropylene resin used in the manufacture of EZI-action® Drumpumps meet the 

requirements of the FDA Regulation 21 CFR 177.1520 

3. All polypropylene pipes used in the manufacture of EZI-action® Drumpumps meet the 

requirements of the FDA Regulation 21 CFR 177.1520 (a) (1) and (c) 1.1 

4. The colorant used in the manufacture of Ezi-Action® Drumpumps comply with FDA Regulation 

21 CFR part 178.3297 

5. The resins used are phthalate free.  

Letters from our suppliers to certify the above information are kept on file. 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 


